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Attention Residents:  Western Av (Miner to Harding) 
 
Reference:   2024 Capital Improvement Project – Street Improvements 
    Contract 24-00229-00-RS 
 
    ROADWAY EXCAVATION 
 
Date:    September 27, 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The week of September 30, the contractor will continue concrete removals and begin the roadway 
excavation phase.  The contractor anticipates this phase of work will take approximately 12 days. 
 
The contractor will excavate for the new roadway pavement.  The contractor typically works in 200 to 300 
foot sections at a time.  They will begin at Harding and proceed to the south towards Miner. 
 
The street and your driveway may have limited access during working hours.  At the end of each working 
day, access will be provided to all driveways. 
 
All work is weather dependent and unknown utilities may cause delays. 
 
Please do not park on the street during working hours (Weekdays, 7:00am to 6:00pm).  Park vehicles on 
nearby side streets. 
 
Whenever possible, please try to limit your trips through the work zone during working hours. 
 
Your patience and cooperation are greatly appreciated during construction. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about this project, please contact Nick Rankin at 773-682-2243, 

nrankin@chastainengineers.com or Becka Shipp at 847-391-5388, bshipp@desplainesil.gov . 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 


